
Reservations strongly encouraged for all of Toscana’s dining options 
Thursday, July 23, 2020 

 

With the expanded service offerings, that includes the addition of breakfast, the staff at 

Toscana’s strongly encourage anyone who wants to enjoy a meal at the restaurant to make 

a reservation. With limited seating due to COVID-19 precautions, and the expectation that 

the demand will be high for breakfast, lunch and dinner service, reservations will make for a 

better experience for all. Please note that reservations will be given priority, and will be 

seated before any walk-in parties. Call Toscana’s at 623-935-6743 to make a reservation. As 

a reminder, expanded service and hours will begin Aug. 1, 2020. Click here to read details. 

To view current hours, menus and other information about Toscana’s visit the Toscana’s 

page on the HOA website. 

  

Source: Communications Team 

 


